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October 7, 1963

Mr, John O, Crow, Deputy Commissioner
Bureau of Indian Affairs

Department of the Interior

Washington, D,C.

Dear John:

Attached hereto is a letter from Mr, Shockley T, Shoemake, Pawhuska,
Oklahoma, relative to a program for tra 'Osage in an effort
to secure a better standard of living for the homans.

I would appreciate very much your advising me rchtivo to this program
Please return Mr., gmuko‘s letter with your reply.

Sincerely,



